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Technical Exhibit- Amended application 

On 05/31/2018 Ventana Television filed an application (0000054774) for displacement during the 
special filing window for LPTV stations and translators.  W40CU will eventually be displaced due to being 
on a channel above 36.   

Ventana recently determined that the application as filed would cause prohibited interference to WXCW 
CP as the vertical pattern for the W40CU proposal was not properly loaded into the application.  This 
amendment corrects that error and causes the application to match the supplied TV Study report which 
demonstrates that the proposal causes no prohibited interference. 

The previous references to not beginning operations until WTTA-TV ceased operations on channel 32 
are now moot.  WTTA-TV ceased operations on 06/25/2018, thus the requested waiver of the 
contingent application rule is no longer applicable. 


